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Date: 8th June 2021 
Dear Parents, 
 

The Year 6 children have been given the chance to spend a day at The Castleshaw Centre in Delph, 
Saddleworth.   
This is a fantastic opportunity for your child to participate in a range of exciting, educational outdoor pursuits, 
arranged by a team of experienced and qualified staff. The visits offer practical experiences of the outdoors 
including canoeing with a qualified team.  
The children will be split into 2 groups, each going to the centre for one full day. 6J will visit on the 15th of 
June and 6F on the 16th of June.  
 If your child has a school dinner, a school packed lunch will be supplied to them. Children who bring a lunch 
from home will need to bring their own packed lunch on that day.  
If your child requires any medicine during their visit, please speak to your child’s class teacher in advance so 
that a plan can be made for the dispensing of these. Any child who turns up with medicines without notice 
might not be able to attend. If your child has an inhaler, please make sure they have it with them on the day 
they are going to Castleshaw. Additionally, make sure the inhaler has your child’s name clearly marked on it 
and the inhaler is in date.  
Your child may bring up to £5 to spend in Delph and at the Castleshaw shop.  
Teachers from Burnley Brow will accompany the children and stay with them at all times. This is a fantastic 
opportunity for your child.  To reward the children for their effort this year, school will be funding this 
trip.  
We will be leaving school at 9am and returning at 6.30pm. Please arrange for your child to be collected 
promptly at this later time.  
Please complete the attached forms and return to school as soon as possible.  The consent form will secure a 
place for your child.  If you have any questions, please come into school to see us. 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Ford and Mr Jacques 
Year 6 Teachers 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
-------------------------------------- 

Visit to The Castleshaw Centre 
 

My child _____________________________ will/will not be able to attend the visit to The Castleshaw 
Centre. 

o I need to make an appointment to meet with my child’s class teacher regarding medicines.  
 
Signed: ____________________________ Parent/Carer       Date: ______________________ 
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